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Parents asked to watch activities of children
Saturday, November 03, 2012


LAHORE: Parents have been asked to keep an eye on activities of their children so that they cannot use drugs at homes or other places after a ban on sheesha cafes. Talking to APP on Friday, Anti-Drugs/Narcotics Campaign consultant Syed Zulfiqar Hussain said that although the government had put a ban on sheesha cafes, still a number of such cafes are operating in several cities, including Lahore, Rawalpindi, Islamabad, Faisalabad, Sialkot, Attock, Multan, Okara and Sargodha. He said that a comprehensive report about drug addiction through sheesha cafes had already been published. To a question, Zulfiqar said parents could play a vital role in discouraging use of drug among the youth. He also praised the Lahore DCO for setting up the district anti-narcotics committee. app

